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January 24, 2002

To: W. Martin Morics, Comptroller
Laura Engan, Budget Director
Patrick Curley, Legislatve Liaison Director
Re: Report on Impact of Governor's Proposed Budget Reductions

Dear Comptroller Morics, Ms. Engan and Mr. Curley:

Common Council File Number 011395, a communication regarding a report on
the impact of the Governor’s proposed State budget cuts on the City of Milwaukee, has
been scheduled for the Finance & Personnel Committee meeting on February 6, 2002.

The Finance & Personnel Committee requests that each of you appear before
the committee to provide information and answer questions. Please provide a printed

copy of the information you present to put in the file.

This communication file may remain open for future updates on this subject from

you.
Thank you for your cooperation.

Sincerely,

- rick G. Gordoh, Chair
Finance & Personnel Committee

cc: All Common Council Members
Mayor Norquist
Jim Rowen
John Egan
Cassandra Patterson
Marianne Walsh
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